
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Caregivers,   

South Australia’s Strategy for Public Education calls us to act with purpose, ensuring all aspects of our system are working 

together to support the success of every child and young person.  

On 1 July 2025, the Hon Blair Boyer, Minister for Education, Training and Skills announced the review of sites, services and 

programs outside of mainstream schooling, and the opportunity to collectively ensure we are delivering on the promise 

of public education for all learners. 

This review is a significant opportunity to reflect, reimagine, and design for the future. It will celebrate what is working 

well, uncovering why it works, while identifying where different or new approaches may be needed to strengthen 

alignment with our strategy. The review will explore how these sites, services and programs currently support children 

and young people and how we can amplify high quality, equitable and innovative practices across the system.  

Contribution of lived experiences and insights from families and young people is vital to the review. Consultation activities 

are planned to commence in week 9, term 3 (week beginning 15 September 2025). Further information and confirmed 

dates and activities will be shared with you soon.   

We understand there has been a great deal of interest from families, external organisations, and the wider public in the 

review and the opportunity it presents to amplify high-quality, equitable and innovative practices across the system. An 

open submission process is planned to run alongside targeted stakeholder activities from mid-September 2025. 

The review will be completed by the end of 2025, and any recommended changes will be considered and implemented 

over the next few years. While the review is underway, our learning program will continue as normal. 

 If you have any questions about the review, I encourage you to contact Schools and Preschools via email at 

Education.SchoolsandPreschools@sa.gov.au.   

Kind Regards,  

 

John Leondaris  

Principal 
Bowden Brompton Community School 
“A new start for a positive future” 
 
 

Torrens Rd Campus: 

85A Torrens Road 

Brompton SA 5007 

Telephone (08) 8346 4041 

Beach Campus: 

181 Beach Road 

Christies Beach SA 5165 

Telephone (08) 8384 8288 

 

Little Para Campus: 

55 Downton Ave 

Salisbury North SA 5108 

Telephone (08) 82853109 
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